St. Mary School 1st grader Daniella Rangel had a Picnic with the
Principal on Wednesday, Jan. 8th. Mrs. Yauck loves that Daniella
comes with a cool hair design every day. They Daniella talked
about Daniella's family vacation that they took up north. She told
Mrs. Yauck that they rented a cabin that had a pool on the grounds.
Her favorite part of the pool was the basketball court that was set
up in it. There was also had a water park and an arcade. She
enjoys going to Texas to spend time with family and going to
Florida to visit her grandparents. Danielle said that she likes to
swim and is taking swim lessons to help her improve her swimming
skills. She talked about her big brother and how much she cares
about him. He got sick not too long ago and she was very worried
about him until the Dr told her that he would be OK. We are sqg

: happy for the family that he is better.




